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First name: Beverly

Last name: Plumb

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Mr. Grosvenor and Mr. Jones,

I have been an employee at Sibanye-Stillwater for 10 years and am very impressed with their dedication to the

environment.  After looking into the proposed plan and all the environmental and safety feature, I recommend the

approval of this amendment.

Respectfully,

Beverly Plumb

beverly.plumb@sibanyestillwater.com

Chief Chemist

1290 Saddlehorn Drive

Laurel, MT 59044

 


